
 

Recommender Name & Signature:     Date: August 

 

Scholarship Recommendation Form 

Instructions: Thank you for being a recommender for the PCAFPD scholarship. Recommendations are 
used as part of the selection process. Please type your information below and provide a digital copy to 
the applicant for submission. Hand written responses will not be accepted.  

Recommender Information 

Name: Arrabelle E. Bagsit                                               Relationship to applicant: Org Adviser  

Organization/School: Cogelio ng Lungsod ng Batangas Email address: arrabellebagsit@gmail.com  

Applicant Information:   

Name: Keith Ammuel De Torres                                      Current School: Cogelio ng Lungsod ng Batangas 

Recommendation 

Dear ma’am/sir,  

Greetings of peace. It is with enormous pleasure and confidence that I recommend Mr. Keith 

Ammuel De Torres for your esteemed scholarship program. As a scholar at the Peace Corps Alumni 

Foundation for Philippine Development, I have had the opportunity to observe Mr. Keith's exceptional 

leadership qualities firsthand. Keith possesses a natural ability to inspire and motivate others, consistently 

demonstrating a strong commitment to collaboration and teamwork. Keith inspires his teammate to 

successfully complete an activity. His effective communication skills, which inspire and create a new 

perspective despite the challenges they faced, have consistently resulted in positive outcomes for our 

organization. 

Keith is a highly effective communicator who can clearly articulate their vision and inspire others to 

follow. He takes initiative, can give clear and concise ideas that help the organization, and consistently 

strives to achieve excellence in all their endeavors. Their dedication to personal and professional growth is 

truly inspiring. Beyond his leadership skills, Keith demonstrates a strong commitment to mental health 

advocacy. They are actively involved in Youth Advocacies and collaborative Activities Towards Positive U 

and consistently seek opportunities to make a positive impact on the world around them. 

I am confident that Keith possesses the qualities necessary to excel in your scholarship program 

and make significant contributions to their chosen field. Their leadership skills, combined with their 

unwavering commitment to excellence and service, make them an outstanding candidate.  

I highly recommend Mr. Keith for your consideration, and I believe he would be an asset to your program.  

Sincerely, 

Ms. Arrabelle E. Bagsit, RPm  

Head, Guidance, Counseling and Placement Services 

YACAP-U Adviser 
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